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With regards to transfer of the Special Investigation Division Director Chen 

Hung-Ta, the Supreme Prosecutors Office announces as follows: 

 

1. Director Chen Hung-Ta of the Special Investigation Division (SID) has 

successfully completed his short-term mission, and will return to the Taiwan 

High Prosecutors Office as of May 1, 2013. 

2. It is planned that in the future, division leaders Chang Chin-Feng, Lin 

Feng-Wen and Yang Jung-Tsung will serve as acting directors of the SID on a 

month-to-month rotational basis, so as to reinforce their administrative 

experience. 

3. Prosecutor-General Huang is extremely grateful for Director Chen’s 

whole-hearted dedication and contribution in assisting by leading the SID in 

investigating special and serious corruption and economic crimes over the past 

three years. Prosecutor-General Huang particularly praises Director Chen’s 

scholarly knowledge, ethics, strength of character and professionalism. He truly 

deserves the accolade of “model of the judiciary”. 

 

 


